
ST. AGNES ACADEMY

BEAR NEWSBEAR NEWS
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK AT ST. AGNES

Week of Feb. 5th, 2024

St. Agnes Academy recently celebrated 
Catholic Schools Week (CSW).  Students, faculty &

parents enjoyed a week of joyful activities honoring our
catholic education and identity.  It was an amazing time

to come together as a faith-filled community to show our
love and appreciation for God and for each other 

and create wonderful memories.

United in Faith and Community



PARENT APPRECIATION DAY

On Parent Appreciation Day parents were invited to do a prayer
chain activity with their kids.  Together they contemplated what
they were grateful for and created a prayer chain.  Afterwards
parents and students attended a special mass.
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STUDENT APPRECIATION DAY

The Catholic Schools Week festivities continued and were especially fun for students on
Student Appreciation Day.  Students enjoyed a day of movies, games, jumping, climbing and
sliding on inflatables.  They also celebrated completing 100 days of school by dressing up as
100-year-olds and wearing other creative 100-themed clothing items.  They ended the day 

with refreshing fruit-flavored shaved ice drinks prepared with care, by our dutiful 8th graders.
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TEACHER & STAFF APPRECIATION DAY

On Teacher & Staff Appreciation Day our faculty was treated and pampered by our generous
St. Agnes parents, students and Home & School Association.  They received many wonderful

gifts, delicious food, massages & even classes taught by volunteer student teachers. 

Teachers & Staff



EUCHARISTIC MIRACLES

St. Agnes Church was incredibly blessed to have been
selected to host the powerful presentations and display of

the Vatican’s International Exhibition of Eucharistic
Miracles of the World.  Parishioners and students had the

unique opportunity to experience these life-changing
presentations and visit the impressive display presented

by The Faith Based Communications Apostolate. 



ALL CATHOLIC SCHOOLS MASS

Ten of our St. Agnes middle school
students were selected to attend the
special All Catholic Schools Mass at St.
Mary Cathedral with the Archbishop to
celebrate Catholic Schools Week along
with other student representatives from
each of the 63 Archdiocesan schools. 
May God bless our students and our 
St. Agnes Catholic School!

In his homily, Archbishop Thomas Wensky
said, “The goal of Catholic education 
—and what makes Catholic education “good
news” —is the development of the whole
person. And in pursuing this integral formation
which aims to prepare our students for life —
both this life and the life to come — we are
convinced that all human values find their
fulfillment and unity in Christ. It is in Christ
that the fullness of truth concerning man 
and God is to be found.”



PEACEMAKER AWARDS

In January we had a group of exemplary students that were recognized as
Peacemakers for the virtue of Gratitude.  Gratitude is seeing everything as

a gift and being thankful. Congratulations to our Peacemakers!

Peacemakers This Month

Emilia Ortiz 
Nicolas Gherardi
Valentina Fezza
Ignacio Sacco
David Toro
Teresa Sanchez
Emma Rodriguez

Chafic Chapur
Julia Lopez-Jenkins

Maria Javiera Briones
Jeronimo Chanfreau Dubarry

Aranza Sanz
Pia Coburn

Nicolas Zamora

Rafael Cedeño
Jack Chauvin
Lucia Farina

Victoria Tompkins
Juan Andres Dasburg
Juan Martin Gonzalez

Christian Chauvin

Juan Ignacio Poleo
Thomas Barker

Clementina Perez-Phelan
Juan Diego Quiros


